
Girls School Uniform  
 
 

In Term 4, 2019 we will be introducing a new option for the girls uniform that aligns with the NSW DoE 
School Uniform Policy. This gives girls the option to wear shorts or trousers as part of their uniform.  
 
This new uniform does not replace the current summer dress. Girls may choose to wear the summer 
dress or the new short-sleeve blouse and culottes.  
 

Blouse $30 
Fitted short-sleeve blouse with school emblem, peter 
pan collar and detailing at hem. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Culottes $50 
Summer fabric culottes with a zipper and button 
fastening on right hand side. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Interested? You must Pre-Order! 
 
We are only able to order once a year from our suppliers. To ensure that you don’t miss out you must let 
us know if you wish to order the new uniform for your daughter(s) to wear next Summer. Return the 
attached form to the front office or visit the uniform shop on a Tuesday afternoon before Friday 21​st 
June. 
 
We currently have size 4 and size 10 samples to view at the uniform shop. 
 

Pre-orders due by: Friday 21​st​ June, 2019 



     New Girls Summer Option Pre-Order Form 
 

Uniform Shop Trading Hours - Tuesday 2:30pm - 3:20pm 
Enquiries - ​duraluniformshop@hotmail.com.au 

 

Child’s Name: Class: 

Email: Ph: 

 
Girls Short Sleeve Blouse $30 
 
Girls Summer Culottes $50 
 
Available in Sizes 4 - 16 
 

Item Size No. Cost 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

Order Total $ 

 
Payment is by (please circle): 

Credit Card Cash Cheque ​(please make payable to DPS P&C) 

 
Credit Card details (please circle): Mastercard Visa 
 
Card No: 

                

 
Expiry: CVN (​last 3 digits on back of credit card): 

 
 
I authorise Dural Public School Uniform Shop to debit my account: 
 
Cardholders Name: Date: 

 
 
Cardholders Signature:  

 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/
mailto:duraluniformshop@hotmail.com.au

